
 

   
 

The Medicaid Promoting Interoperability Program: 

Understanding the Security Risk Analysis 

A security risk analysis (SRA) should be an accurate and thorough assessment of the potential 
risks and vulnerabilities to the confidentiality, integrity, and availability of electronic protected 
health information held by the organization. 

The Promoting Interoperability (PI) Program will be hosting an information session on how to 
conduct a security risk analysis to meet the PI Program’s Protect Electronic Health Information 
objective.  Eligible Professionals and Hospitals will experience an in-depth review of an SRA, 
including the required elements, timelines, and the PI Program’s attestation review process. 

 

The Information session will be held via Webex.   

Understanding the Security Risk Analysis 

Thursday, June 27, 2019 

11:00 a.m. Eastern Daylight Time 1 hour 

Meeting Number: 643 743 397 

Conference Line: 1-844-740-1264 

Attendee Code: 93584456 

Please use the call information above to join the meeting. 
 
To register for this event please copy the URL below into your browser: 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/security-risk-analysis-provider-outreach-registration-63978231613 

More information about this program can be found on the CMS website, and for specific 
information about Connecticut requirements, visit the MSLC Website. 

If you would like to attend one of these sessions, please contact the EHR staff at 1-855-716-
9376 or email CTMedicaidPI@mslc.com. 
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